
 

 

 

TRAWDEN  FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 7th February 2020 

                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Tuesday 11th February                          

Safer Internet Day                                            

Wednesday 12th February   

Parents Evening 3.40-6.00pm                                            

Thursday 13th February                                           

Parents’ Evening  5.00-7.30pm                                                     

Friday 14th February                                               

School Closes for half term 

at 3:30pm 

Monday 17th—Friday 21st                            

February (inc)                                                    

Pro Sport Holiday Sports 

Club in school 8.30am-

4.00pm                                                      

Monday 24th February                                               

Spring 2 term starts—school 

opens at 8.45am                 

Monday 2nd March                                                           

PTFA Toasty Morning  

Monday 9th –16th March                                                           

Science Week  

Friday 13th March                  

School Science Fair—

keep an eye out for the 

information letter to follow 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                 
What another full, busy week we have had!                   
Do not forget to keep checking out what the                             
different year groups have been up to 
on our Facebook page. 

Thank you for your continued support,                            
Mrs Stinchon 

 Parents Evenings Yr R—Yr 5 

Wednesday 12th February from 

15.40 until 18.00pm.                                     

Thursday 13th February from 17.00 until 

19.30pm. 

If you have not managed to book an                           

appointment or need an alternative day, 

please do ring the office and they will                         

arrange one for you 

 HALF TERM SPORTS HOLIDAY CLUB                         
Pro Sport will be running  a sports holiday club during 

Spring half term (Monday 17th to                       

Friday 21st February) here in school.                                                                       

£10 per day with many different                         

activities.                                                                 

If you would be interested in your child taking part 

for 1 day, 2 days or all 5 please fill in the reply slip on 

the letter that was sent out and return it to school or 

book online via Pro Sport.  

On Wednesday 26th February Year 3 will start 

their swimming lessons during the school day. 

Swimming is compulsory on the national                           

curriculum. If you require any further 

information, are concerned about                      

anything or need a question answering 

please pop in to school.  



 

 

 

Mondays - Kurling after school club with 

Mr Irvine for KS1 3.30-4.30pm LAST 

ONE 12/02/20 Mad Science 3.30-

4.30pm  20/01—23/03                                                                        

Wednesdays -  Multiskills and                      

movement Club with Pro Sport for                     

Reception children 8.10-8.45am LAST 

ONE 12/02                                                                                 

Street Dance with Pro Sport 3.30-

4.30pm LAST ONE 12/02                                                

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon.                 

3.30-5.00pm   

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Next week is Safer Internet Week. 

The children will be focusing on 

working safely whilst online. The 

internet and the online world is an amazing 

place to be and can be a great learning tool 

for children. However, it is imperative to 

continually give guidance and support  to 

ensure it remains a safe place to be. Please 

see the letter attached to this newsletter 

from Mr Loynds our Computing Lead in 

school. It is full of advice for parents. 

                   

 

 Congratulations to all our                              
certificate winners  this week keep up the 
effort and enthusiasm! 

We Still Need Your Empty Bottles!                                             

Could we please ask that 

you save any used unusual 

or fancy wine bottles, gin 

bottles, spirit bottles or  

other fancy bottles you may have and 

bring them in to school.              Thank you. 

May we say a huge thank you 

to the PTFA who organised 2 

fantastic film nights for our  

Keystage 1 and Keystage 2 

children. Monies raised will 

help towards purchasing 

new school dictionaries. 

Stars of the week 

YR R    Coco  

YR 1    Poppy 

YR 2    Molly 

YR 3    Jacob  

World Book Day 

Reminder to all Parents 

and Carers that it will be 

World book day on    

Thursday 5th March. 

Your child/children are invited to dress up 

as a character from their                       

favourite book. Don’t forget 

to bring your book in to 

school!  

Piano Lessons 

If you have a child in Year 2 

upwards who would like to 

learn how to play the piano here at Trawden 

Primary School, you can contact Lydia                        

Harris by e-mail 

lyda_musictuition@hotmail.com for details. 

Please see the details and the reply slip on 

the letter sent out last week. 

YR 4    Annie-Mae  

YR 5    Annie and all of Y5 

YR 6    Amelia  


